
Noeleen Keavey 

From: Nikita Coulter <NikitaC@therecyclingvillage.ie> 
Sent: 
To : Licensing Staff 
Subject: 

21 November 201 3 16:07 

Approval for extension of appropriate period 

Dear Ms. Keavey, 

I write to you on behalf of Mr. Noel Madden, Managing Director of The Recycling Village Ltd., in response to your 
letter received by fax, today, 21 November 2013. 

Mr. Madden approves the Agency’s request to extend the appropriate period for a proposed determination until 
24‘h March 2014. 

Kind Regards, 

Nikita Coulter 
Environmental Compliance Officer 

--? 
(RV I’ THE RECYCLING VILLAGE LTD 

T: +353 41 6862366 
Fax +353 41 6862367 
Mob: +353 879786789 
www. therecvclinqvillaoe. ie 
Unit 21, Duleek Business Park, Duleek, CO Meath, Ireland. 
Waste Permit WFP/MH/l1/0005/01 
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